MEETING WITH CHAIR AND FAO U c
LUNCHEON

On behalf of Dr. Monica Carson,
Chair of the Division of Biomedical
Sciences, you are cordially invited!

Attention Biomed
GRAD STUDENTS

WHEN: WHERE: Please RSVP by
MAY 31, 2022 SOM RESEARCH | replying to this email
11am-12pm BUILDING no later than Friday,
ROOM 321 May 6.
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